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Invisalign arrives at TWDC 

What’s	New?	

Joe Return’s to University  

Staff Xmas Party Night 

 

Competition Time!! 

Our dentist Raashi has recently 
completed her training in 
Invisalign. This is an alternative to 
fixed braces – an invisable, 
removable aligner. Pop in or give 
us a call for more information. As 
an introductory offer we are 
giving £500 OFF the original price 
to the first 10 patients that wish to 
go ahead with the treatment. So 
hurry up! If you’re not fast your 
last!! 

Here’s your chance to win a 
FREE air flow scale and polish. 
All you have to do is guess which 
tooth is the implant. Email us at 
info@tiwariwatsondentalcare.co.uk 
or give us a message on 
Facebook to submit your answer. 
Good luck!! 

This year for our staff’s Christmas 
night out we will be going to see 
the pantomime ‘Alice in 
weegieland’ followed by dinner 
and drinks, we are all really 
looking forward to it and to 
celebrate the festive season. 
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We now have 
new video 
glasses to wear 
during your 
dental 
treatment. Ideal 
for nervous 
patients as it is 
aimed to make 
your visit more 
enjoyable not to 
mention 
relaxing. With a 
wide range of 
films to choose                    
from to suit                      
everyone’s 

Joe has started back his 2nd 
year master’s degree in 
Dental Implants. He will now 
be returning to the University 
of Manchester every 
Monday to study.  


